From: Gonzalez, Joanna

Sent: 10/20/2020 18:44 +00:00

To: O'Neal, Chantell

Cc: Miller, Tabatha; TOneal; jmclaughlin; tsar
Subject: 476 Alger

Hello,

| spoke to Karen Shea the daughter of Lorna Shea who owns 476 Alger. Karen states that she
has been working with Mike Hart from the Skunk Train on a process known as eminent domain.
Karen states that Mike told her that her mother would receive some compensation for the land
that would go towards her medical care. Karen also informed me of the Skunks intentions to
develop a privately owner day camp on the property where people will pay to picnic, hike and
explore the natural habitat. Karen is happy with the process and feels that the Skunk has good
intentions of preserving the land of this almost 1-acre city lot.

Karen can be reached at (707)357-4463
Mike Hart at mhart@sierraenergy.com

I hope this information is helpful,
Joanna Gonzalez
Administrative Assistant
Community Development Dept.
707-961-2827 ext 111




